
Rosy Cheeks Nurseries 

Partnership with parents Policy 

 
 

Rosy Cheeks Nursery believes that children benefit most from childcare and 
education when parents and nursery staff work together in partnership. 
 
We aim to support parents as their children’s first and most important educators. To 
involve parents in the life of the nursery and their children’s care and education and to 
support parents in their own continuing education and personal development. 
Methods 
• To ensure ongoing dialogue, written information, informal communication. 
• To inform parents of policies. 
• To encourage parents to play an active part in the nursery: 
• Parents meet and greet events 
• Record keeping, access to their children’s written records 
• To encourage parents as volunteers. 
• Parents workshops and training. 
• To have times of meetings to avoid excluding anyone. 
• To work with parents with basic skills needs, or those for whom English is an 
additional language. 
• To use venues which are accessible and appropriate for all. 
• To encourage parents contributions. 
• To take note of parents queries, complaints, compliments or suggestions. 
 
Parents who regularly come into the setting may require a DBS check, Payable by 
themselves.  
 
Monitoring and Reviewing 
This policy will be monitored by 

• Reflecting regularly on the recruitment and retention of families, considering their 
ethnic background reflects that of the community. 

• Through the use of parental questionnaires and meetings. 
 
 
 
 

 


